
   
 

Kingstone, Hereford HR2 9HJ ⦁ Tel 01981 250338 
Email: ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk ⦁ www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Vigus 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

Wednesday 19th March, 2025 
 
 

 
 

Easter Disco 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am excited to announce that we will be holding an Easter Disco on Friday 4th April, 
4:30pm-6pm. The cost of entry is £3 per child and should be paid in advance via 
ParentPay.  
 
As part of the disco, there will be an easter egg hunt in the playground with a chocolate 
treat as a prize. Tickets for the Easter Egg hunt will be £1 and payable in advance on 
ParentPay – tickets are limited and will be available on a first come first served basis 
 
The hugely popular tuck shop will be open selling drinks and snacks priced at 50p or £1 
each. Children can bring change to spend at the tuck shop if you would like them to. If 
required, named purses/wallets can be handed in on arrival and then collected when 
children want to buy refreshments. 
 
At the end of the disco all children will be taken back to their classrooms for collection and 
parents will be let into school via the front door. Parents and carers collecting from Year 1 
and 2 should wait in the cloakroom area outside the classroom for children to be released.  
Children from all other year groups should gather in the hall. There will be a lot of children 
to reunite with adults so please bear with us as we ensure they are all dismissed safely. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of children at the disco. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Gemmell  
 


